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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

We are delighted to extend an invitation to you as potential
contributors to this upcoming Special Issue of the Journal
of Risk and Financial Management, entitled "Advances in
Financial Markets", as we believe your insights and
expertise would make a valuable contribution to this
rapidly evolving field.

The financial landscape is undergoing a remarkable
transformation with the advent of disruptive technologies
and innovative approaches. This Special Issue aims to shed
light on the latest developments and advancements in
financial markets, exploring a diverse range of topics and
encouraging interdisciplinary collaboration.

For more information, please visit:
https://www.mdpi.com/journal/jrfm/special_issues/E6Y45G45W4
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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